7777 Southwest Freeway, Suite 454, Houston, TX 77074 Phone: (281) 953 1710 Fax: (281) 953 1714

Date: 10/26/2021

Dear Patients,

It is with mixed emotions that I am announcing my departure from Womens OBGYN Care PLLC effective January 1st, 2022. It has been a great pleasure providing for your health care needs and it is not easy for me to give it up.

As of January 1st, 2022, I will be leaving Women's OBGYN care. Your care at Women's OBGYN Care will not change with my departure. The remaining physicians at Women's OBGYN Care are available to care for you as needed. I am glad to have left my patients in their capable hands. Of Course, you may seek medical care from another doctor if you like. If you choose to do so, I recommend looking for a new physician as soon as possible. You may contact your insurance provider to search for a new OBGYN provider.

Your medical records are confidential and a copy can be transferred to another doctor or released to you or another person you designate only with your permission. If you choose to see a different physician other than Womens OBGYN Care PLLC, please sign the authorization form from our website *(https://www.womensobgyncare.com/patient-forms)* and return it to Womens OBGYN Care PLLC through email or fax as soon as possible so we may transfer your records to your new doctor. Until then, your records will remain on file at Womens OBGYN care office. I have greatly valued our relationship and thank you for your loyalty and friendship. Best wishes for you future health.

Sincerely

Dr. Chidera Ejiogu